
WELCOME	
A	huge	welcome	to	our	new	students	this	week.		Leyton	and	Breanna	have	started	school	
for	the	first	;me.		We	hope	you	have	a	fantas;c	;me	here	at	Ly>on	Street	School.	

EPRO8	
Yesterday	a	collec;on	of	our	Year	5	and	6	students,	and	Mr	Cole,	took	part	 in	the	EPro8	
Challenge	held	at	Feilding	Intermediate.		The	challenge	contained	a	number	of	technology-
related	 construc;on	 ac;vi;es.	 These	 included	 pullies,	 winches,	 wheels,	 motors	 and	
weights.	 	To	the	right	Monique	and	Zavier	apply	the	finishing	touches	to	the	design	whilst	
using	some	very	stable	supports	(Shaun	and	Corbyn).	

SWIMMING	SPORTS	
Swimming	Sports	were	a	great	success	last	week.	 	Our	kids	overcame	the	cold	condi;ons	
to	 show	 off	 their	 skills	 and	 compete.	 	 A	 huge	 thank	 you	 to	 Mr	 Dodunski	 for	 his	
organisa;on.	 	The	official	results	have	been	posted	on	the	reverse	side	of	this	newsle>er.		
A	special	thank	you	to	our	parents	who	supported	the	day	and	;med	the	Championship	
races.		Photos	-	Quitara	and	Catelyn	to	the	right	and	our	Year	3s	making	a	big	splash	at	the	
bo>om	right.	

PENHEY	CUP	
The	Penhey	Cup	 takes	place	on	Monday	evening.	 	 The	Penhey	Cup	 focuses	on	
stroke	 technique,	 diving	 skills	 and	 also	 a	 Year	 6	 relay.	 	 Our	 kids	 have	 been	
selected	to	take	part	aXer	Swimming	Sport	trials	and	also	some	training	sessions	
earlier	 this	 week.	 	 Many	 thanks	 to	 Mr	 Ray	 Bramwell	 for	 his	 assistance	 and	
exper;se.	

SPORT	MANAWATU	-	RUN,	RIDE	’N’	SLIDE	KIDS	TRIATHLON	
This	 event	 will	 be	 held	 on	 Thursday	 17th	 March	 at	 5pm	 at	 Timona	 Park.	
Registra;on	commences	at	4.15pm.		The	event	costs	$2	per	student.	You	can	pre-
register	with	Jessica	on	021	765	692.	

BOARD	OF	TRUSTEES	
Our	 Board	 of	 Trustees	 is	
mee;ng	 next	 Tuesday	
e v e n i n g	 a t	 7 p m .		
Succession	 planning	 is	
now	 well	 underway.	 If	
you	 are	 keen	 to	 be	 part	
of	 our	 school	 Board	 of	
Trustees	 please	 enquire	
at	 the	 office	 for	 further	
informa;on.  

Check	out	our	website	-	www.lyJonstreet.school.nz
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Together, we learn to live and live to learn 
Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora

PENHEY CUP - MONDAY 21ST MARCH

http://www.lyttonstreet.school.nz


RIVER	STUDY	-	MANAWATU	
Last	week	a	group	of	students	took	part	in	a	study	of	the	Manawatu	River.	The	
aim	was	to	compare	this	river	with	that	which	they	had	studied	on	camp	(base	
of	the	Ruahine	Ranges).	 	They	assessed	the	 impact	that	humans	have	on	our	
waterways.	 	This	study	was	run	by	Horizons	Regional	Council	facilitator	Helen	
Thomas.	

SWIMMING	SPORTS	
Well	 done	 to	 all	 Year	 3-6	 students	 for	 giving	 it	 your	 best	 at	 our	 Swimming	
Sports	 last	 Friday.	 It	 was	 great	 to	 see	 you	 all	 entering	 different	 events	 and	
showing	us	your	skills	in	the	pool.	Here	are	the	championship	results.	
Year	3	&	4	Girls	-	1st	Tyra	Graham,	2nd	Te	Rangituatahi	Mareikura-Kane,	3rd	
Aiyanna	Thomson	
Year	3	&	4	Boys	-	1st		Blake	Ward-Smith,	2nd	Kyle	England,	3rd	=	Aiden	Cur;s	
&	Bill	Baxter	
Year	5	Boys	-	1st	Lincoln	Lees,	2nd	=	Machar	Brown	&	Re;	Mataki	
Year	5	Girls	-	1st	Inara	Matson,	2nd	=	Paige	Haw	&	Sophie	Heyward	
Year	6	Girls	-	1st	Sophie	Dobson,	2nd	Quitara	Naera,	3rd	Lily	Meta	
Year	6	Boys	-	1st	=	Jared	Booth	&	James	Cox,		3rd	Korban	Vartha	

NEW	LSS	SWIMMING	RECORDS	
Jared	Booth	broke	the	Year	6	Boys	50	Freestyle	&	50	Backstroke	record.	James	
Cox	broke	the	Year	6	Boys	50	Breaststroke	record.	

NEWSLETTER	EMAIL	
This	week	is	our	second	week	of	emailed	newsle>ers.	 	 If	you	requested	a	paper	copy	this	will	come	home,	all	other	copies	will	be	sent	via	
email.		If	you	do	not	receive	any	email	or	hard	copy	please	let	the	office	know	and	we	can	sort	it.	

BEFORE	&	AFTER	SCHOOL	CARE	(BAASC)	
Situa;on	Vacant	-	Before	and	AXer	School	Care	worker	required	for	
immediate	 start.	 	Must	 be	 available	 school	 holidays	 and	mornings	
when	 required.	 	 You	must	 be	 fun,	 enthusias;c,	mature	 and	 enjoy	
children	of	all	ages.	Hours	to	be	discussed	with	successful	applicant.	
P l e a s e	 e m a i l	 y o u r	 C V	 a n d	 c o v e r i n g	 l e > e r	 t o	
phalle>@ly>onstreet.school.nz	 or	 drop	 it	 into	 the	 school	 office	
marked	confiden;al	and	addressed	to	Pene	Halle>.	

LEARNING	CONVERSATIONS	
Our	Ly>on	Street	School	goal	is	to	ensure	we	meet	with	100%	of	our	
parent	community	to	share	the	learning	of	our	students.		If	you	were	
unable	to	make	the	Learning	Conversa;ons	last	week	please	be	sure	
to	 get	 in	 touch	 with	 your	 child’s	 classroom	 teacher.	 	 We	 are	
extremely	proud	of	all	our	children	and	want	to	share	their	learning	
with	you.

Check	out	our	website	-	www.lyJonstreet.school.nz

MATHLETICS	

Year	4-6	
1st	-	Room	19			24	cer;ficates	
2nd	-	Room	21			23	cer;ficates	
3rd	-	Room	20			21	cer;ficates	

Year	1-3	
1st	-			Room	12	
2nd	-		Room	3	
3rd	-		Room	17	

This	week	28	students	received	silver	
cer;ficates	-	we	must	be	close	for	our	first	
Gold	of	the	year!	

www.lyttonstreet.school.nz
Check	out	our	new	Facebook	page	-	Ly>on	Street	School

Together, we learn to live and live to learn 
Kia ora kia tahi, kia tahi kia ora

NEW	ENTRANTS	-	5	YEAR	OLDS	
If	you	have	any	children,	or	know	of	any	who	are	turning	5	this	year	it	would	be	much	appreciated	if	you	could	inform	the	school	office.		
Knowing	our	enrolments	in	advance	really	helps	us	to	plan	effec;vely	for	the	year.		Thank	you	for	your	support.

SCHOOL	HATS	
School	 hats	 are	 compulsory.	 Please	 purchase	 from	 the	
school	office	for	$3.50.

SWIMMING CHAMPIONS
YEAR	3/4	SWIMMING	SHIELDS YEAR	5/6	SWIMMING	CUPS

BOYS GIRLS BOYS GIRLS

Blake	Ward-Smith Tyra	Graham Jared	Booth	&	James	Cox	
Breaststroke	Cup	-	James	Cox

Sophie	Dobson	
Breaststroke	Cup	-	Sophie	Dobson
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